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Friday, December 17, 2021

As you are aware, there has been a surge in positive COVID-19 cases. This is true,
not only for the DMV region, but nationally and internationally as well. Some
jurisdictions have recently implemented indoor mask mandates. As of today, Mayor
Bowser has not reinstituted an indoor mask mandate. The District is still under a
mask advisory; all people, regardless of vaccination status,should wear a mask
indoors in public settings.

With holiday gatherings and travel, it is anticipated that the number of COVID-19
cases will continue to rise. Please be aware that DC Health may reassess its risk
analysis and advise the Mayor to reinstitute a mask mandate. HAWDC will
continue to monitor any new guidance closely and update members accordingly.

Regards,
Lisa



https:

